
Outlook

Re: Anti-terrorism Measures

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 3/19/2024 11:04 AM
To jeff.baymor@gmail.com <jeff.baymor@gmail.com>

Thank you for your comment, Jeff. 

I will make sure that this is sent to the project's technical team for consideration. Please reach out if
you have any other comments or questions. You can also learn more about the project at:
https://publicproject.net/AuroraAirport#

Thanks,
Brandy 

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT
Strategist + Partner
She/Her » Why pronouns matter
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » 503-235-5881 » jla.us.com
Woman-led, community-centered, for 35 years and counting

From: Jeff Baymor <jeff.baymor@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 4:58 PM
Subject: Anti-terrorism Measures
 
What if any anti-terrorism measures have been taken at the Aurora Airport.
The airport is located less than 25 miles from Portland Downtown Towers and 
Salem.
 
Jeff Baymor
(520) 349-7686
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